
 
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Reagan Lederman  
Date:  02/14/2023  
Subject: Legislative Director Mid-Year 2023 Report 
 
 
Thank you for allowing me to serve as the NADE legislative director.  In this position I 
have been available to the NADE president and board for advice and consent. 
 
In July 2022, I attended virtually the NADE Conference and participated in the annual 
board meeting. I was able to share my experience and training information with our local 
NADE chapter.  
 
In August 2022 I assisted with the submittal of the review and comment on the proposed 
changes to Listing 4.00/104.00 (Cardiovascular Disorders). 
 
Additionally, in August, I worked with our President to gather and compile responses to 
the “Audit of DDS-Covid-19” survey and provide my feedback as well.  
 
I worked with NADE President Jennifer Nottingham on a position paper regarding the 
“Stop the Wait” proposal, however the responses previously submitted were sufficient.  
 
In December 2022, I participated in the NADE Quarterly call with ODD and suggested 
topics such as incomplete reconsideration applications,  
 
Additionally, I have provided support and feedback regarding inquiries from President, 
Jennifer Nottingham. As a local Chapter member, I gathered ideas to bring forward at 
national NADE meetings, and shared updates back to the local chapter. 
 
I will continue to be available to the NADE board to help share information and provide 
advice and input.  I appreciate having the opportunity to serve NADE. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Reagan  Leder man  
 
 
 
 


